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Senator Rchard Sciweiker
U.S.mh
Vashington, D.C. 20510

Dear Dick,

Thenks for the suggestions &n your letter of the 3tst. However, during the 1fe of .
your intelligence oeazittee I made the sans request of Semater Bart. I wrote him when I
wrote you last ;nath. He has not.res | to either letter. :
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Sincersely,

Harold Velisberg
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WALTER D. HUDDLESTON, KY. WASHINGTON, D.C. 20310

August 31, 1977

Mr. Harold Weisber
Rt. 12 ©
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold:

Thank you for your letter of August 21 regarding your ongoing
"difficulties" with the F.B.I. relative to your Freedom of Information
Act suits. It was good to hear from you again.

‘Unfortunately, since I am not a member of the standing Select
Senate Intelligence Committee, I do not have access to the files of the
Schweiker~-Hart investigation. If you have not dome so already, you
would do well to contact Senator Hart directly about this matter. He is
a member of the new Committee. .

Kind regards.

Richard S. Schweiker
United States Senator
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